
210 N, Park Ave. 

Winter Park, FL 

32789 

October 3,2000 
Overnight 

Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oaks Boulevard 
Tallhassee, FL 32399-0870 

u 

RE: Request to Cancel Initial Application to Provide interexchange 
Telecommunication Services 
Coyote Metro, LLC d/b/a lNET Local Phone Service 
Docket No, 000577-TI 

DearMs. Bayo: 

Please accept this letter and the six copies attached as official notice on behalf 
ofCoyote Metro, LLC d/b/a INET Local Phone Service that the company wishes to 
withdraw its application to provide Interexchange Telecommunication Service in 
Florida. 

Questions pertaining to this application or tariff should be directed to my attention at 
(407) 740-8575. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by returning, filestamped, the extra copy of 
this cover letter in the self-addressed, stamped envelope enclosed for this purpose. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely , 

CC: D. Greenstein, Coyote 

tms: fliOOOOa 
file; Coyote - FL 


